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City of Fairburn Social Media Comment Policy 
The purpose of this social media site(s) is to provide information regarding City of Fairburn services and 
programs as well as other information that is of public interest to residents, businesses and visitors.  As a 
public entity, the City must abide by certain standards to serve all constituents in a civil and unbiased 
manner.  Staff encourages you to submit questions, comments and concerns.   

Comments containing any of the inappropriate forms of content listed below shall not be permitted on 
the City of Fairburn social media site(s) and are subject to removal and/or restriction by City staff.  The 
City of Fairburn reserves the right to delete the following types of submissions: 

1. Vulgar language
2. Personal attacks of any kind
3. Comments or content that promotes, fosters or perpetuates discrimination on the basis of race,

creed, color, age religion, gender, marital status, genetics, status with regard to public assistance,
national origin, physical or intellectual disability or sexual orientation.

4. Spam or links to other sites
5. Discussion not relevant to the topic
6. Advocates illegal activity
7. Promote particular services, products or political organizations.
8. Infringe on copyrights or trademarks
9. Personally identifiable medical information
10. Any information that may compromise safety, security or proceedings of public systems or any

criminal or civil investigations.

Please note that the comments expressed on this site(s) do not reflect the opinions and position of the 
City of Fairburn government or its officers and employees. If you have any questions concerning this 
social media platform, please contact Marketing at 770-964-2244 ext. 125 or send email to 
marketing@fairburn.com. 


